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Notification 

No. F.21-62/2 /2014( Acad)/646 

Dated 12th July, 2017 

 

This is for information of all concerned that the admission of the selected candidates 

to the B.Voc. Programmes in Food Processing and Renewable Energy Management 

was withdrawn vide Notification No. F.21-62/2 /2014(Acad) dated 6th July, 2017 due 

to discontinuation of the support by the UGC. The University discussed the matter in 

its meeting held on 11.07.2017 and decided to run both the programmes, considering 

its social responsibility, from its own resources. Hence, admission of the selected 

candidates for admission to both the programmes will take place as per the notified 

scheduled (i.e. Merit list on 18th July, 2017 and waiting list on 21st July, 2017). 
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